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This will just make the situation worse. We already have people blocking our 

sidewalks with tents, rampant open drug use and human fecies all over the place. 

There is also liter and destruction to our environment by some of the homeless.  

 

If you really want to help, open more treatment and mental care facilities. These 

people need help and this does nothing for that.  


